
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Restriction on Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive Statement 
 
 
This document contains our statement regarding the implementation of the European Union’s Restriction 
on Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive (2011/65/EU) for the 
materials/components used by British Encoder Products Company (BECo) to produce finished goods. 
 
 
The information contained herein is in regard to All BECo Encoders and Finished 
Goods Effective January 01, 2007. 
 
 
British Encoder Products Company supports our customers’ requirements to maintain 
compliance with Directive 2011/65/EU of the European Parliament and of the Council of 
8 June 2011 on the restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and 
electronic equipment (RoHS), and all subsequent related Commission Decisions to date. 
 
 
BECo is committed to ensuring continued compliance with the requirements of the RoHS 
regulation. 
 
 
To the best of my knowledge, the above statements and declarations are true. 

 

Signed, 

 
Stephen A Evans 
General Manager 
1 October 2013 

 


